Year 1 newsletter

This week in Year 1 Children were introduced to our class text ‘Aliens
Love Underpants’, and on Wednesday we were all shocked to find
out that an alien spaceship had crashed in our outdoor area. Don't
worry though, children have been developing their Geography skills
by using Ipads, maps and books to locate where we are in the UK

and have even reported the crash to NASA!

In Maths we have focused on counting, identifying numbers one more

and one less of any given number and counting in 2s.

In English we have been looking at and using descriptive language to

help improve our sentences or stories.

It's been a busy week!

Homework

English — Please encourage your child to complete the Spelling,
Punctuation and Grammar (SPAG) worksheet.

Maths — Complete the one more, one less activity.

Reading — Please try and read with your child at least 3 times a
week. Reading the same book more than once will help build your

child’s fluency and comprehension skills.

Please return homework no later than Thursday

Thank you for your support

Mr Devereux




